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Tuesday 2nd October 2018 

 

Dear KS2 parents and carers, 

 
KS2 times - tables workshop Tuesday 16th October 9:00-9:30am 

 

The Key Stage two team are excited to inform you that on Tuesday 16th October 2018 from 9-9.30am we 

are holding a times-table workshop, to give you tips and ideas on how you can help your child to have a 

rapid recall of their multiplication and division facts.  This is part of your child’s homework and we really 

want to support you in understanding how your child learns.  

 

Workshops will happen in the child’s classroom, and if you have children in more than one class, you are 

more than welcome to visit both rooms within this time. Some of the things we will be covering within the 

classes are: -  

 Best practice for learning tables.  

 Quick games than can be replicated at home.  

 Rhymes that can help us remember certain facts.  

 Games that can be found on the internet and free of charge!  

 

You are warmly invited to join us for the times tables workshops, to find out how to support your 

child at home in this vital area of the curriculum.  

 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Warburton, Mrs Dhillon, Mrs Giles, Miss Marriott, Mr Jowett, Mrs Dawon & Mrs Blake  

(KS2 staff) 

 

 


